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April 1st, 2019

To Whom It May Concern:

To Whom May Concern I’m writing this reference for Kaitlyn Kondo who is applying for Kindergarten. 

Kaitlyn is a student in my class at YPW Spanish Immersion School. Kaitlyn talks Spanish from me and based on her attendance, participation, comprehension and fluency, I’d rate Kaitlyn’s academic performance in my class as outstanding. 

Kaitlyn has a number of strengths, she is always interested in helping and supporting others. 
She is friendly, sensible, caring with teachers and peers. In conclusion, 

I highly recommend Kaitlyn Kondo and I’m sure she will be a positive addition to your school. 
Sincerely,  
Monica Moreno

YPW General Director 






